
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
By Courier 
 
October 11, 2006 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge St, Suite 2700 
PO Box 2319 
Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  EB-2006-0088/0089 – Multi-year Electricity Distribution Rate Setting Plan Cost of 
Capital and 2nd Generation Incentive Regulation Mechanism 
 
In accordance with the procedure outlined at the Technical Conference, I have attached ten 
(10) copies of Chatham-Kent Hydro’s and Middlesex Power Distribution Corporation’s 
responses to written questions from Board Staff and the School Energy Coalition. 
 
An electronic copy of the written questions has been sent by email to 
boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
 
Jim Hogan, CGA, MBA 
Chief Regulatory and Financial Officer 
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